
Simon Wiedemann Interviews A Cucumber



Simon: Hello! So you’re a cucumber... Bit of a weird interview
this one, isn't it?

Cucumber:...

Simon: Feeling shy, huh?

Cucumber:...

Simon: Or are you just worried about being eaten? It’s ok, you
know? After this interview I’ll put you in a nice and safe
cage in my garden. You’ll have a whale of a time.

Cucumber:...

Simon: Here’s a thought... Cucumbers grow because of heat and
sunlight, but they’re known for being cool. What are your
thoughts on that?

Cucumber:...

Simon: No? Any thoughts about anything?

Cucumber:... Well, maybe that Lars Ulrich is an underrated
drummer...

Simon: He is good, isn’t he? I really don’t get why people
criticise him so much...

Cucumber: Mmm. He has a nice groove. So much so, that I just
NEED to put that out there. Sorry about bringing up music,
though... I know I've made this interview similar to some of
your others.

Simon: Don't worry, I think the fact you're a cucumber has
taken things into a totally new direction.

Cucumber: Cool.

Simon: Nice. Any reason you’ve started to talk?

Cucumber: Your garden sounds good. You’ve cheered me up.

Simon: And why did you bring up Metallica’s drummer, exactly?

Cucumber: Do you realise how little my kind have with humans?
We think in utterly different ways...

Simon: Ok, then. So what else is on your mind?

Cucumber: Dog muzzles.

Simon: You’re right, we do think differently, don’t we?

Cucumber: And livers.
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Simon: You not just picking random words out of the
dictionary?

Cucumber: You don’t see the connection?

Simon: No, I don’t. Can you please explain?

Cucumber: Lars Ulrich, dog muzzles and livers. Do I need to
spell it out?

Simon: Yes, please?

Cucumber: Skillet.

Simon: Is this your idea of a joke or something? I know you
probably hate people because they keep putting you in salads,
etc., but I HATE eating healthily. I’d never eat you. Even if
I was hungry.

Cucumber: What was that Subway wrapper about then?

Simon: What?

Cucumber: Chipotle sauce, crumbs and cucumber slices bitten in
half?

Simon: You saw that?

Cucumber: No shit.

Simon: Look... Ok... We all have to eat...

Cucumber: Why don’t you photosynthesise?

Simon: I don’t know how to.

Cucumber: Bullshit. You can put a man on the moon, but you
can’t get energy from the sun?

Simon: Hey, I’m one of the good people. At least I’m not a
vegetarian, vegan or a rabbit.

Cucumber: Rabbits?? Where?!

Simon: Nowhere! Chill out!

Cucumber: How?? Do you have any idea how horrible it is being
nibbled to death?!

Simon: Well, you don’t need to worry about that anymore.
You’ll be in a cage. Living the dream.

Cucumber: A fortified electric gage?

Simon: Er... Sure...
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Cucumber: Do you have any insecticide?

Simon: Of course. A lifetime’s supply.

Cucumber: Maybe a book?

Simon: No problem. What book would you like?

Cucumber: Do you have a copy of The Danger of Proverbs?

Simon: A wise choice. I’ll order it off Amazon for you.

Cucumber: Alright, then.

Simon: It was nice speaking to you.

Cucumber: And maybe get me a nice hat?

Simon: I'll get one made for you ASAP.

Cucumber. Ok.


